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Conservative Breakfast Association of Elbert County 

2019 Scholarship Program 

APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS 

 

• The applicant and/or applicant’s guardian must be a legal resident of Elbert 

County or a resident of an adjacent county that has a school district in Elbert 

County. He/she must be a senior in a high school, a home schooled senior or a 

high school graduate (GED is acceptable).  The scholarship candidate must be 

accepted to an accredited college or trade school. There is no age limit, nor a 

requirement to be affiliated to a political party. The applicant must fill out an 

Application providing information that will be used for the Scholarship 

Committee to evaluate the applicant’s score.  The applicant must be a legal 

resident of the United States. 

• Website information:  go to; ecbreakfast.com and use TAB; SCHOLARSHIPS  

• The applicant should provide clear and concise information and be as 

complete as possible.  Use as many additional sheets of paper required in 

order to answer the questions fully.  Answer all questions, should any 

question not be applicable, answer N/A and initial the question.  Questions 

regarding the application may be addressed via Email to: 
scholarship@elbertbreakfast.com.  

• Send the completed application to:  Conservative Breakfast Scholarship, 

Box 1077, Elizabeth, Colorado, 80107-1077 or Email application and 

attachments to scholarship@elbertbreakfast.com .  Provide as many attachments 

required to fully answer the application questions.   

 

• Include personal contact information; 

• Phone number 

• Email 

• Home Address 

 

• The completed applications must be received no later than the close of 

business on June 30th, 2019. 

 

• The top applicants will address the Scholarship Committee in a face to face 

interview/discussion.  This interview/discussion will determine the order of 

recommendation for the scholarship(s). 
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• The scholarship(s) will be presented at the Conservative Breakfast 

Association of Elbert County breakfast in August 2019.  The 2019 award 

will be for a student(s) that is/are registered for the September semester of 

2019. 


